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18 September 2017

Cameron Construction

Rod Cameron
&72 Main Road Eltham

Victoria 3075

Dear Rod,

2017 HIA Northern Victoria Regional Housing Awards

On behalf of the Housing Industry Association [HIA) and our Victorian
President Craig Muse, we would like to congratulate you on your win at the
2017 HIA Northern Victoria Regional Housing Awards in the category of:

New Bathroom

Congratulations again and we look forward to seeing your award winning
project highlighted in many media avenues, including the 2017 HIA Victorian
Top Homes lift out which will be released at the Victorian Awards and in the
Herald 3un RealEstate section on Saturday 11 November.

sShould you have any queries regarding the HIA Awards or your entry, please
feel free to contact the Events Team on 03 2280 8200.

Congratulations!

HOUSING INDUSTRY ASSOCIATION LIMITED
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Fiona Nield Emily Alvis
Executive Director - Victoria Events & Partnership Manager - Victoria



